
Commissioner Precept Consultation 2025 
 

2,652 respondents  

Open 8th January – 22nd January 2025 

 

In developing my budget proposals, I want to see Lancashire Constabulary receive 

more funding to deliver investments in preventing and reducing crime, protecting the 

vulnerable and supporting victims across the county. 

Do you agree? 
Yes: 82.24% (2,181) 

No:5.66% (150) 

Maybe:12.1% (321) 

 

The Police and Crime Commissioner's intention is to invest the majority of the money 

raised through the precept into neighbourhood policing, do you agree with this 

proposal?  
Agree: 85.9% (2,089) 

Disagree: 6.99% (170) 

Don't know: 7.11% (173) 

 

The Police and Crime Commissioner has asked Lancashire Constabulary to make 

efficiency savings to reduce the overall ask of funding from council taxpayers. Do you 

agree this is the right approach?  
Yes: 53.95% (1,312) 

No: 27.67% (673) 

Don't know: 18.38% (447) 

 

How much more would you pay to maintain growth and investment in policing and 

deliver on your priorities in Lancashire? 
68.46% of respondents would be willing to pay more. 

£14 a year (27p a week): 19.20% (467) 

Up to £20 a year (up to 38p a week): 28.99% (705) 

More than £20 a year (more than 38p a week): 20.27% (493) 



I would not be willing to pay more: 31.54% (747) 

 

 

Ends  


